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NOTICE TO ALL TOURIST GUIDES, TOURISM ESTABLISHMENTS AND TOURISM 
OPERATORS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF KWAZULU-NATAL: 

 
CHANGE OF BANKING DETAILS 

 
The Department of Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs (EDTEA) 
hereby issues a notice on the change of banking details to all Tourist Guides, Tourism 
Establishments and Tourism Operators for the purpose of renewing and registering with the 
department in terms of the applicable legislations, i.e. Tourism Act No. 3 of 2014 and 
KwaZulu-Natal Tourism Act No. 11 of 1996 as amended in 2002.  
 
The Department wishes to inform all Tourist Guides, Tourism Establishments and Tourism 
Operators that the banking details have changed from STANDARD BANK to ABSA. 
 
The new banking details are as follows: - 
 
BANKING DETAILS FOR TOURIST GUIDES, TOURISM ESTABLISHMENTS AND 
TOURISM OPERATORS REGISTRATION 
 
BANK:    ABSA 
ACCOUNT NAME:   KZN EC0 - Tourist Guides 
ACCOUNT NO.:    41 2193 2796 
BRANCH CODE:    632005 
SWIFT CODE:   ABSAZAJJ 
REFERENCE TO BE USED:     Surname and name (for Tourist Guides and for those 

renewing, please include your KZN number as well)  
                                                      

Business Name (for Service Providers) 
 
NB: The Bank will not allow deposits without references so deposit slips or transfers 
must reflect reference at all times 
 
All Tourist Guides, Tourism Establishments and Tourism Operators are urged to ensure that 
they submit all relevant documentation necessary for the registration and renewal process 
prior to making any payments to the Department.  
 
Registration forms and guidelines are obtainable from EDTEA at 217 Burger Street, Calder 
House, Pietermaritzburg, 3201, or on the Departmental website at www.kznedtea.gov.za.  
 
For any other enquiries, you may contact: Ms Nompumelelo Dlamini 
Nompumelelo.dlamini@kznedtea.gov.za 066 054 1873 and Ms Silindokuhle Mhlongo 
silindokuhle.mhlongo@kznedtea.gov.za 060 531 2747 / info.tourismreg@kznedtea.gov.za or 
033 264 9318/21  
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